
United Nations Day Info Fair at Utah Valley University 

 

On October 24, 2017, Utah Valley University’s (UVU) Office of Global Engagement 

hosted a United Nations (UN) information fair  with the support from different programs at UVU 

and from the Utah International Mountain Forum (UIMF) in particluar. UIMF is an alliance of 

student clubs at UVU which advocated for the United Nations sustainable mountain development 

agenda in the State of Utah and North America since 2011.   

The main goal of the info fair  was to promote 17 Susutainable Development Goals (SDGs) 

and 169 targets, which the United Nations adopted in 2015 as a benchmarks for the countries 

around the world to advance a human progress.  I was able to participate for the duration of the 

event and interface with many students about the UN’s Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs) 

and especially the mountain targets, which contribute to the implementation of the SMD agenda 

globally. The opportunity to explain the importance SDGs to interested students from a range of 

specialties and varied interests was crucial to UIMF’s mission of advocacy and student engaged 

learning. Inviting students with differing backgrounds to contribute to the UN’s SDGs with 

specific mountain targets is our purpose.  

 



 
(L to R): Lacee Meyer, VP, UIMF with Bdullah Alahmadi and Abdulmajee Alahmadi, UVU students 

 

As part of the event, I had prepared information on a subject which has interested me of 

late, the indigenous Sami people in Scandinavia and how they seek to achieve sustainable 

development in Sweden. It is a minor project which serves as an example to students of how they 

can research important issues related to sustainable mountain development (SMD) within their 

own field. There are many students at UVU who are researching and studying topics which are of 

value to SMD, but they are not always aware that we offer a platform for them to share the work 

they do with others around the world through our cooperation with the Mountain Partnership under 

the UN Food and Agriculture Organization (FAO). By encouraging students in this way, we hope 

to contribute to the international community in a positive way and demonstrate the important role 

of students and the engaged learning philosophy.  

Derek Garfield, Vice President, UIMF 



 


